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Dear Families,

This newsletter takes us to the end of the Term 3. We are crossing fingers and toes and 
anything else that can be crossed – that we get an announcement for a return to school in 
Term 4! As soon as we have any news, the leaders will make a plan, discuss with our staff and 
communicate with you all. I know that it doesn’t really feel like a holiday period, but I hope 
you all get a chance to do something restful, fun and relaxing – hopefully there’s some sun so 
we can all enjoy a picnic!

Staffing Changes

This term we farewell some of our amazing staff who are leaving to try out new schools or 
to bring new family members into the world! Best wishes and stay in touch to: Jocelyn, Tara, 
Justin, Nicola, Mary, Sarah B. We are still in the process of recruitment and will let individual 
families know what is happening as soon as we know. We apologise for the delay here, but 
COVID has had a real impact on the availability of staff to work in schools and processes are 
taking much longer than they have previously. 

Campout Blackwood

Thank you to Tony and the staff at Blackwood who hosted an innovative approach to “camping” 
during a pandemic! I hope the families who participated in this event had as much fun as the 
team did whilst planning. 

Buildings Update

It was exciting to be able to share the architects “under the roof” design for our stage 2 
development of the senior secondary building. The staff have provided some great feedback 
and the overwhelming response was of excitement and positivity. The new building will 
include a staff room, 7 classrooms and 4 specialist spaces. There will also be a relocation of the 
horticulture area and new landscaping and designs. We are also in consultation with our local 
First Nations people to ensure we are embedding an indigenous perspective to our designs 
which recognise and celebrate the oldest continuous living culture in the world. 

New Parent Feedback

This term we welcomed Jackie to our newly formed Student Engagement Team. Jackie has 
many years of experience as a social worker and is an amazing addition to our whole team. 
One of her first roles with us was to contact families who are new to the school. We have been 
overwhelmed by the positive nature of these responses and are so happy to be able to share 
this feedback with our staff and community. We know this has been an incredibly tough time 
for our community. For us to be able to celebrate the hard work and commitment our team 
has shown to our families, will be such a positive reward for us to take into the holiday period. 
Please see the word art below to read some of the feedback we have received. 

Best wishes everyone, please have a safe a restful holiday. 
Brooke
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Slides from the Bullying Prevention session to be implemented next term

PBS News

Jackie our new social worker has been busy contacting our new MSS families to make sure they 
have settled in to MSS. These positive words have been collected and shared with the MSS Team, we 
wanted to share them with everyone.



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In recognition of R U OK Day this year the Allied Health team put together a wellness wall for staff, both on site 
and working remotely, so they could come together with positivity. MSS staff were encouraged to send over 
words of encouragement, inspirational quotes, positive shout outs to other staff or share something from 
their experience working remote. These messages were all hand written on to post it notes and displayed on 
the staff room window along with any photos.  

The result is a beautiful, 
bright compilation 

of joy that the team 
at MSS can admire 

throughout their work 
day. Thanks so much 

to the Allied Health 
team and all those that 

made contributions. 

Staff 
Wellness



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This term P7 have enjoyed participating in structured play with our peers from P9 and P10. We have 
had lots of fun learning about dinosaurs and we were looking forward to our excursions to Sea Life 
Melbourne Aquarium, Werribee Zoo and Melbourne Museum! We’re staying optimistic for next term.

It has been great fun learning to take turns, and follow rules and instructions as we played different 
games. Our favourite games have been Musical chairs, Freeze, Duck Duck Goose, Snakes and Ladders 
and ‘What’s The Time Mr. Wolf?’.

We are looking forward to being with our friends again in Term 4.

P7

Playung a game of duck duck goose

The suspense was real 
during musical chairs

Fun and games in



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This semester the students in the Independent Living Classroom have learning to care for themselves 
and help out around the house. The students have been practicing their household skills such as 
learning to turn on the washing machine, hang, fold, sort and put clothes away. In the classroom the 
students have been making their own lunches and cleaning up afterwards. These are all tasks that 
the students have continued to do during remote learning at their own homes. 

The Independent Living Class has also helped to deliver catalogues and notices to the classrooms 
across the school and helped to organise and clean the staff room and Food Technology classroom. 
We are looking forward to all being back on site at school again next term.

IL3Checking in on

Daniel making himself a sandwich

Yuvraj working hard to keep the tables clean



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Independent Living Centre has a strong focus on ILP goals, social and functional life skills. Students 
are expected to transition between three structured teaching spaces throughout the school day. 
The program involves a variety of ASDAN subjects in addition to literacy, numeracy, health and P.E, 
sensory science, tactile arts and recreation.

The Independent Living Centre program also encourages personal and social growth through 
positive interactions with their peers and all aspects of the program are underpinned by the ability 
for students to practice key elements of everyday living skills such as: making choices, self-advocacy, 
self-care and recreation. This year students have participated in a number of community based 
activities such as the Dogs for Life Program, Mini Golf, Bowling, BBQs at the Park, as well as National 
Reconciliation Week.

We hope you have a safe holiday break and can’t wait to see all our students back at school!

A look at life in IL2









 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHECK OUT OUR SCHOOL FACEBOOK PAGE! 
 

Remember to “like” Melton Specialist School on 
Facebook to stay up to date on the latest news and 

activities. You can also download the school newsletter 
tosee what is coming up on the school calendar.

UPDATE FAMILY DETAILS

It is important that the school always has your current contact details 
including  address and telephone number and up to date emergency 

contact numbers. To notify of any recent changes, please either 
contact the school office on 9743 496, update via the compass app or 

write a note in your child’s diary.


